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4th January 2021 

Dear parents and Carers,  
 
I hope this finds you and your family well. 
 
As per the current government guidance, and as detailed in our letter sent to parents last 
week, testing of students for Covid 19 will commence at Shenley Academy shortly. 
 
In order for your child to be able to be tested for Covid 19 we require parental consent, and 
we ask all parents to complete this by clicking on this link (which will take you to a Microsoft 
online form): 
 
Shenley Academy Covid 19 testing consent form January 2021 
 
Alternatively, this form has also been sent with this letter as an attachment, if you would 
prefer to print and complete this form which will then need to be returned to us. 
 
We encourage all parents to please complete this by 3pm on Thursday 14th January latest. 
Mass Testing for Covid 19 is being implemented in schools to identify potentially 
asymptomatic cases and therefore reduce transmission, which will impact positively on the 
safety of students, staff and the community in general. 
 
You will also find attached a privacy notice and FAQ’s which relate to data protection. 
 
Your sincerely, 

      

Dr J Bartlett       

Headteacher 
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